
Project Update: March 2022 

To date, five field trips have been carried out in which approaches have been made 
with the community and public institutions such as the mayor's office and the 
Educational Institution of the district of Minas de Iracal. Additionally, the recognition 
of the area for the establishment of the Meliponario was carried out, where soil studies 
were carried out for this purpose. Finally, tours have been carried out to identify the 
areas for the installation of bee traps to start the installation of the Meliponario. 

We are in the design and layout phase of the image of the Meliponary of the URAKU 
Foundation Reserve, as well as the informative material that will be used in the training 
activities with the students of the educational institution and the community in 
general. 

View of the Uraku Foundation Reserve. © González_2021. 



Tropical dry forest landscape within the Uraku Foundation Reserve. © Galindo_2022. 



Collection of soil samples. © Galindo_2021. 

Soil samples collected in places where the installation of the Meliponario is projected. 
© Galindo_2021. 



Customization of boxes for bees for the creation of the Meliponary of the Uraku 
Foundation Reserve. © Galindo_2022. 

Design of boxes for bees that will be installed in the meliponario. © Galindo_2022. 


